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McCombs Diversity Council
Austin Company Field Trip Application
Hey MDC Members!
· The Company Field Trip this fall will take place on Friday, November 8th. 
· Participating companies will be announced in future meetings!
· The application is due by 11:59 pm on Wednesday, October 23rd.  You can either email your application to UTMDCEXEC@gmail.com or turn it in to Ethan Markert. 
· If you have Friday classes that conflict with the Company Field Trip, talk with your professors to see if you can make arrangements that will allow you to attend the CFT.  MDC and BBA Career Services CANNOT excuse you from your classes.
· MDC sends resume books to the companies we visit during the CFT, so have your resume uploaded on the OCR (On-Campus Recruiting system) by Friday, October 25th.
· If you have questions, email Ethan Markert at: Ethan.Markert@mccombs.utexas.edu  or Lainey Hoffman at Lainey.Hoffman@mccombs.utexas.edu 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to reading your application!
· Please attach your resume to the application. 

 
	Name:
	UT EID:

	Major/Minor:
	Year:

	Email:
	Phone:

	Will you require a vegetarian meal?	Resume attached?




Answer the following questions (please be concise). 

1. Why should MDC choose you to go on the Company Field Trip?

2. MDC sends resume books to the companies we visit during the CFT. List 2 things that will make MDC proud to include your resume. 

3. What are you most looking forward to about visiting local companies in Austin?


	Signature: (Electronic)	
	Date:




Submit applications to Ethan Markert or to UTMDCEXEC@gmail.com by 11:59pm on October 23th.
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